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Dear Parents

Because most schools in Qatar have holidays coming up. To comply with the schedule of
teaching and learning the Thai language school,

the school wishes to suspend the teaching and learning on Friday, 18 February 2011.
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We will be open to learning and teaching as usual on Friday, February 25, 2011.

Regards.
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